
March 3. 201 1 

To: Jimmy Cox - Superintendent 
From: Wade Youngblood - Elementary Principal 
Re.: Teacher Contract Renewals 

Dear Mr. Cox, 
As the Principal of Waskom Elementary, I recommend the following teachers for 
contract renewal for the 20 1 1-20 12 school year. 

Term: 
Stacy Brown - Pre-Kindergarten 
Jeannie Carter - Head Start 
Erin Reeves - Kindergarten 
Leigh Ann Hearon - Kindergarten 
Jennifer Allgood - Kindergarten 
Pat Edmundson - First Grade 
Barbara Harp - First Grade 
Tammy Dean - First Grade 
Jennifer Forker - Second Grade 
Emily Roeder - Second Grade 
Erica Washington - Second Grade 
Jessica Cox - Third Grade 
Channin' Spisak - Third Grade 
LaMia Jimmerson - Third Grade 
Sharon Oglesby - Third Grade 
Michelle Thompson - Fourth Grade 
Bonita Cherry - Fourth Grade 
Ashley Hooper - Fourth Grade 
Linda Lundy - Reading Recovery 
Mary Foisy - Reading Recovery 
Tucky Phillips - Special Education 
Melinda Nichols - Special Education 
Joseph Ellenburg - Special Education 
Robin Henry - ESL 
Gary Wilson - Physical Education 

Sincerely, -3 

Probationary: 

w a 6  Youngblood 


